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Range 13 West, Basin Dakota Pool,
San Juan County, New Mexico.
Case File: 8217, Order No. R-7784

Dear Mr. Elledge:

Reference is made to your letter dated May 27, 1992 and to a letter dated May 1, 1992 from 
Walsh Engineering & Production Corporation requesting a one-year extension of the 
hardship classification granted in 1984 by the aforementioned order. It should be noted that 
this order originally approved a minimum flow rate of 88 MCF per day for the subject well. 
In 1987 by letter dated May 6th the minimal flow rate was reduced to 65 MCF per day. 
Further, in 1990 by letter dated August 21st the minimal flow rate was again reduced to 50 
MCF per day.

It appears by the information submitted that the wells conditions are unchanged and that 
the same is not overproduced.

The hardship classification for said well is hereby extended to May 31, 1993 at the 50 MCF 
per day rate currently in effect. All other provisions of said Order No. R-7784 shall remain 
in full force and effect until further notice.

Walsh Engineering & Production Corporation


